
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 11, 2014 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Courtesy Notice for Renewable Resource in 2015  

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) hereby submits this courtesy notice to the Public Service 
Commission of Utah (“Commission”) that the Company reasonably expects to acquire a small 
solar project pursuant to ORS 757.370, the Oregon Photovoltaic Capacity Standard, which would 
come into service during 2015.  This solar project would be a situs-only renewable resource.  The 
Company does not expect to acquire a system-wide renewable resource in 2015.  If a unique 
opportunity to acquire a renewable resource arises for the Company in 2015, it is possible that the 
Company will make such acquisition depending on the circumstances.  At this juncture, however, 
the Company does not expect to acquire any additional renewable resources in 2015. 

In addition, and pursuant to the requirement under Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(6)(b), the 
Company expects the Blundell Geothermal Well Integration Project to be placed into service by 
September 2014, as indicated in Chad Teply’s testimony in Docket No. 13-035-184.   

Please feel free to direct any inquiries regarding this matter to Dave Taylor or me, at 801.220.2923 
and 801.220.4050, respectively. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel  
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List  
  

 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 
2300 
Salt Lake City  UT  84111 

  
  

 
 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that on this 11th day of July, 2014, a true copy of the foregoing was sent 

to the following: 

 

Patricia Schmid  
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South, 5th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pschmid@utah.gov 
 

Michele Beck  
Cheryl Murray  
Utah Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
mbeck@utah.gov 
cmurray@utah.gov 
 

Chris Parker  
William Powell  
Dennis Miller  
Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
ChrisParker@utah.gov  
wpowell@utah.gov 
dennismiller@utah.gov 
 

Brent Coleman 
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 5th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
brentcoleman@utah.gov 
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